
Cape Coral Bass Club 

 

October Newsletter 
SEPTEMBER REGULAR CLUB TOURNAMENT RESULTS GATOR 

SLOUGH 

1st Place – John Black  #4.10 

2nd Place – Brian MacDougall  #4.09 

3rd Place – Marty Robinson  #3.92 

BIG BASS 

Sherell Everly  #1.97     Ed McFall  #1.95 

NEW BUSINESS AND REMINDERS 



At the upcoming club tournament on October 7th and 8th at 

Lake Okeechobee we will launch from two different ramps each 

day.  On Saturday we will launch out of Moore Haven at Alvin 

Ward Park (see website for Google Maps link).  On Sunday we 

will be launching out of Clewiston from the rim ditch ramp. 

The previously scheduled September Club Open Tournament, 

now the Ghost and Goblins Open Tournament, has been 

rescheduled for Saturday, October 28th.   If you are interested in 

participating, please visit the website for registration or pick up 

a registration at the next club meeting 

One of our former club members Lyle Sosbe passed away 

recently.  Our thoughts and prayer go out to his family 

members and friends.  R.I.P Lyle 

Any assistance members may be able to provide in securing 

sponsors for or, in marketing, the upcoming Sheriffs Open 

tournament this November is greatly appreciated 

If anyone is interested in purchasing a club shirt please see Lori 

Snow  

UPCOMING EVENTS 

 Our next club meeting is on October 3rd, at 7:30 pm at 

Nemo’s Sports Café 

Our next club tournament is on Saturday and Sunday, October 

8th and 9th at Lake Okeechobee  



Team Trail #4 will be held on Sunday, October 15th at a location 

to be determined at our next club meeting. 

Mini Bucks #3 will be held on Sunday, October 22nd at Academy 

Chain.   Boat numbers are listed on the website. 

Everyone have a great rest of the month and see you at the 

next meeting 

 

website – www.capecoralbassclub.com 

e­mail – capecoralbassclub@comcast.net 

…Follow us on “Facebook 


